Millinocket

Maine's Biggest Small Town

To the Citizens of Millinocket,

After gathering sufficient data from our current police contract with East Millinocket
and receiving valuable input from community members, we will be holding our
second and final public discussion on police service for the Town of Millinocket. This
will be held during our upcoming Town Council meeting, Thursday 22nd, 2021 at
4:30PM as a Special Presentation. We will be presenting the town with the data from
these past few months of service, cost estimates for creating a new department, and
the potential of creating a tri-town police force (as opposed to contracting out). It's
vital that we articulate our findings clearly to the community and receive valuable
teedback. The public may join the meeting via zoom, which will be posted on our
town website www.millinocket.org

Sincerely,

Steve Golieb
Chairman, Millinocket Town Council


http://www.millinocket.org/

